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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dan Bailes <dbailes@verizon.net>
Saturday, February 13, 2010 3:02 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing to express that I am against this regulation. This regulation would put the small
U.S. option traders at a disadvantage to their international traders. I have enjoyed trading
options with the Forex. I am not a big time investor and find it fun and enjoyable to be able to
have the opportunity to trade with my small amount of money.

Sincerely
Dan Bailes
3706 Lonewood Ct
Land o Lakes FL 34638


